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Thomas, Claire

From: Lewis, Chris

Sent: 12 March 2010 11:18
To: Thomas, Claire
Subject: FW: Advice Summary - Lydd Airport

Attachments: Dear Councilior.doc
nos 2 foi

Chris Lewis

Head of Planning Services
Shepway District Council
Civic Cenilre

Castle Hill Avenue
Folkestone
Kent

CT20 2QY

Telephone: 01303 853456

E.Mail: Chris.lewis@shepway.gov.uk
Web: www.shepway.gov.uk

From: Jo Oliver [mailto:Jo.Oliver@lydd-airport.co.uk]

Sent: 02 March 2010 20:46

To: (Dick@trickie.com); POP3Tillson, Russell; Alan Clifton-Holt; Alan Ewart-James; North, Alan Clir; Antony
Dunning; Brian Copping; POP3Waters, Carole; Goddard, Clive Clir; Godfrey, David Clir; Johnson, David Clir;
Owen, David Clir; Stephenson, David Clir; Monk, David Clir; Sanger, Emily Clir; Bunting, George Clir; Barker,
Hugh Clir; Holben, Janet Cilr; Beaumont, Janie; Jennifer Hollingsbee; Belcourt, Keren Clir; Dearden, Malcolm
Clir; Lyons, Michael Clir; Matthews, Neil Clir; Williams, Olwyn Clir; Pamala Carr; Marsh, Paul Clir; POP3Gane,
Peter; Carroll, Peter Clir; Monk, Peter Clir; POP3Martin, Philip; Bliss, Robert Clir; Hill, Roger ClIr; Love, Rory
Clir; Newlands, Shirley Clir; Simon Ashworth; Hayward, Stanley Clir; Peall, Stuart Clir; Susan Ashworth; Susan
Carey (susan.carey@eurotunnel.com); susan.wallacel@ntiworld.com; Prater, Tim Clir; Toby Clifton-Holt;
Tomas McNeice; Valerie Loseby; Dawson, Victoria Clir; Richardson, William Clir

Cc: Ellames, Terry; Lewis, Chris; Cane, Keith; Jonathan Gordon

Subject: Advice Summary - Lydd Airport

Dear Councillor,

I understand that some Councillors have concerns regarding the legal tests associated with our applications. |
have attached a short summary of the relevant points.

Many thanks,

Jonathan Gordon

Lydd Airport

Disclaimer This e-mail is confidential and intended soley for the use of the individual to whom it is
addressed. Any views or opinions presented are soley those of the author and do not represent those
of London Ashford Airport Ltd. If you are not the intended recipient, be advised that you have
received this mail in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this e-
mail is strictly prohibited. Any complaints please contact it-support@lydd-airport.co.uk
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